



MINUTES

GHS All Sports Boosters

3/22/2017 7:00 PM | GHS Athletic Conference Room

In Attendance

Lance Marcinkus, Brenda Marcinkus, Jennifer Main, Colleen Krohe, John Krohe

Treasurer's Report

Balance – Shelly not in attendance. Balance reported was \$38,000. We need to confirm if this includes proceeds from Trivia Night.

Although John officially takes over July 1st, he and Lance will be in touch with Shelly to see when they could meet to discuss how and when to begin the transition over to John. It will take some time to gather all of the information needed to transition everything into Quickbooks.

We need to get a tax-free membership to Sam's Club for concessions and other purchases.

Board Remarks

Membership – We discussed, at length, the best way to work together with the coaches to raise money. The idea being, we figure out how to increase membership, and well as revenue and profit margin, which could potentially eliminate the need for individual team fundraising.

Before we can discuss new membership options and brainstorm fundraising ideas, we need to know what we are currently making on all of our fundraising efforts and what the individual teams make on their own fundraisers. Lance and Dave will gather as much info as they can by the next meeting. At that point we will schedule a special meeting to discuss our plan moving forward.

Website – no report.

Spring Sports Parent Meetings – All covered.

Committee Updates

Shamrock Shootout – We need to promote, as we have no one signed up yet. John is working on the t-shirts. We decided on green for participants, and royal blue for the Finalists and Champions. John needs a logo that will print on the t-shirts. Jennifer Smith created our new logo, so Jennifer Main will ask her how we can get the correct file for t-shirt printing.

Spirit Wear

We will not sell out this year. We have a lot of inventory left.

Next year, we will order less, and the board would like to be involved with what we order going forward.

Concessions – Rich not in attendance, but sent his report. He contacted all coaches and team parents who will be serving concessions. Inside is good to go for spring (Badminton and Volleyball). Outside will need some stuff - that will be done next week (Girls soccer and softball). He will contact the middle school track concessions parents about concessions for their conference meet in May. Jennifer is the Track & Field parent who will get the volunteers for the Vanderveer meet on April 15th.

Note: Two Pepsi Coolers are broken and need repair or replacement (both outside). Rich will call Pepsi – they do charge us for those.

Scholarships – We have we received two applications so far. We have five non-senior parents on the review committee who will choose the recipients.

Restaurant Nights – Restaurants are booked the remainder of the school year. At our last meeting, we will come up with a list of what we'd like to schedule for the next school year and schedule those ahead of time.

Trivia Night – The night was a huge success, making \$6,000!

Athletic Director Report

Dave not in attendance.

New Business

None

Next Meeting

Monday, April 17, 2017

GHS Athletic Conference Room